
Lord Baron of Oathaven 

Roland Bennet 

From 

Lord Baron of Varnhold 

Maegar Varn 

 

I bid you greetings from Varnhold.  Your letter was 

received with great delight in our hall.  My esteemed 

diplomat Sybil feels this should be a formal letter opening 

negotiations between our two little nations, but I’m a more 

plain-spoken man. 

To be as upfront as possible, with so much stacked against 

us in these lands, it is only prudent to work together as 

much as we can.  As we both have savage beasts pounding 

along our borders why add to the troubles by picking 

fights with our civilized neighbors? 

I look forward to the Harvest Festival in Rova and 

Varnhold will be delighted to attend.  My magister, 

warden, and of course diplomat will also be there.  I’m sure 

Sybil can’t wait to talk borders and trade so keep a 

conference table open!  

Maegar Varn – Lord of Varnhold 


